
From: Paul Beard [whiskeybeard@mac.com] 
Sent: 22 October 2011 12:09 
To: LDF 
Subject: Changes to the plans for the use of Pinkham Way. 
 
Dear Sir or Madame, 
 
I'm writing to you to protest about the new proposals regarding the use of Pinkham 
Way. I must strongly question the suitability of using the site for Industrial purposes 
when it has been previously listed as a green space that should be protected. I also feel 
that the environmental impact of using the site for industrial use, particularly when the 
site is very close to a built up residential area and local schools is highly 
inappropriate. 
 
If my information is correct it would seem Harringey Council has failed to consult 
with the local people properly and if this plan were to proceed the impact on local 
business' and the creation of new jobs will be highly negative. 
 
I urge you to reconsider the industrial development of this land. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Paul Beard. 
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